
Office of Congresswoman 
Gabrielle Giffords

Dear Veteran,

Thank you for your service.  

I am pleased to inform you that the VA will make a one-time tax-free 

payment of $250 to qualifying VA beneficiaries and survivors to ease the 

effects of the current economic downturn. 

If you have questions or are having trouble obtaining your one-time 

payment of $250, please call the VA at (800) 827-1000 or my Cochise 

County office at (520) 459-3115.

I am also proud to have fought for and won $18 million for a state 

veterans nursing home in Tucson and $3 million to renovate portions  

of the Tucson VA campus.  

As a member of the House Armed Services Committee, I will continue 

to ensure that those who have worn the nation’s uniform are treated with 

respect and gratitude. 

Sincerely yours,

www.giffords.house.gov

Check out the  
“Military and Veterans”  

page on my new Web site  
and sign up for my regular  

e-mail updates at 
www.giffords.house.gov
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PRE-SORTED STANDARD

Congresswoman Giffords consults veterans from Southern Arizona on  
important veterans’ issues in Congress.
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Congresswoman Giffords Can Help You 
Navigate the VA or Any Federal Agency

Tucson District Office 
1661 N. Swan, Suite 112 
Tucson, AZ 85712 
Phone: (520) 881-3588

Cochise County District Office 
77 Calle Portal, Suite B-160 
Sierra Vista, AZ 85635 
Phone: (520) 459-3115

Washington, DC Office 
U.S. House of Representatives 
1728 Longworth House Office Bldg 
Washington, DC 20515 
Phone: (202) 225-2542

Convenient Reference to Veterans Resources
24-Hour VA Suicide Prevention Lifeline................1-800-273-TALK
Veterans Administration......................................... 1-800-827-1000 
Veterans Service Organizations.........................www1.va.gov/vso/
AZ Dept. of Veterans Services ...............................www.azdvs.gov

Arizona Health Centers
Tucson VA Medical Center..................................... 1-800-470-8262
Northwest Tucson VA Clinic................................... 1-520-792-1450
Green Valley VA Clinic............................................ 1-800-470-8262
Sierra Vista VA Clinic.............................................. 1-520-792-1450

“Rep. Giffords,

	 The Military Officers Association of America (MOAA) recognizes 
your congressional leadership…your work on the House Armed 
Services Committee allows you to reach out in support of all the 
active duty, retired military and military veterans across America 
and around the world. I count you as part of our MOAA team here 
in Arizona.  

	 Sincerely,

	 Major Vern J. Pall, USAF, Ret. 
President, Arizona Council of Chapters, MOAA”


